

Duane Strawn City Of Grand Prairie

March 10, 2016

Dear Duane,

Within the past 12 months, VMC Landscape Services was acquired by Terracare Associates. While the name has changed, all the same personnel that you have worked with are still here to provide you with the same quality and trustworthy service you've come to expect from us for the past four decades, only now, backed with more firepower and expertise.

This is to notify you that Terracare Associates (originally VMC landscape Services) will honor the pricing structure for;

- RFB # 15060
  - o Bid date February 4th 2015
  - o Bid time 2:00 pm

Signed

Mark Slicker

**Business Development Manager** 

**Terracare Associates**